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North 20th Avenue West to close today, September 29 and 30 during the day

[Duluth, MN] Beginning today, September 29, North 20th Avenue West will close between West Superior Street and West 1st
Street to allow the Duluth Fire Department to conduct training at the Seaway Hotel. The block will be closed from 8:00 a.m.
until 5:00 p.m. and will then reopen to traffic. The street will be closed again tomorrow, September 30, and again on October 5,
during the same time frame.

Businesses on the street have been notified. The sidewalk opposite the Seaway will remain open while training is going on.

The Duluth Fire Department appreciates the opportunity to conduct this specific training for staff while the option is available
and apologizes for any inconvenience this closure may cause.
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